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Dear Parents, 

 

On the pious occasion of Ramnavmi, the school will remain closed for a day on 21/4, however the admin 
and accounts office will be operational. Online classes will resume on 22/4. 

 

We wish that this festival brings health and safety to you and your loved ones. 

 

Best regards, 

HR Manager, MLZS Dhanbad 


